
Year 5 Newsletter
Term 6

PE

Outdoor P.E. continues to be on 
Tuesday afternoon and Indoor P.E. on 
Thursday afternoon. Please ensure 
that children come to school wearing 
their P.E. kits that are following the 
uniform policy, with earrings removed 
and long hair tied back.

Homework 

Homework is handed out on a Friday 
and is due in by the following 
Wednesday. 

Spelling tests take place every Friday, 
with dojos being awarded for scores of 
8+. 

We hope you had a lovely half 
term break. It is unbelievable that 
we are into the final term of the 
school year! 

Miss Leese, Mrs Stone, Miss Seymour 
and Mrs Medhurst are always here 
to help and answer any questions 
that you may have.

☺

In English, we will be exploring 
‘Harry Potter and the 
Philosophers Stone’ by J.K. 
Rowling. We will cover character 
description, advertisements, 
narrative and other genres of 
writing.

In Maths, we will continue to use 
the White Rose scheme and will 
be finishing our decimals unit 
before moving onto negative 
numbers, converting units and 
we end with volume. Times tables 
underpin all the work that we 
do in maths, so continue to 
practise as much as you can on 
TTRS.

In Term 6, we continue to look at 
World War II in History, biomes 
in Geography and reversible and 
irreversible changes in Science. 
We also have some great lessons 
planned in Art, DT, Computing, 
French, RE, PSHE and music. 
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